From:

Sent: 28 April 2019 23:33

To: Planning

Subject: 2019/1667/P For the attn of Matthew Dempsey

Categories: CASES

Dear Mr Dempsey,

I am writing regarding the proposed Garden room at 29 Sarre Road.

I live at Sarre Road. Whilst I appreciate that the room is not directly in my view as it is on the other side of the garden I am concerned that it will be somewhat over bearing to the surrounding area. In principle I have no issue with the Garden Room but I am concerned that with a peaked roof and it being substantially higher than the garden fence it will be viewed from the surrounding area. I believe a flat roof, and a slightly lower height, would be in keeping with the look and feel of a garden shed would be more appropriate and not so overpowering.

In addition there is a large garden room in the adjoining garden and not only does that look out of character, offering not a particularly good view, it also feels like that our gardens are becoming more 'built in' than gardens.

Many thanks